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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: 

Familiarity breeds…well, sometimes blindness. We do need familiarity—we couldn’t be working 
things out for the first time all of the time. What is regular and known can help us get on with the 
day or the job or the relationship. But there are times—we all have them —when sheer familiarity 
impedes our understanding and prevents our encounter with the new, the different and the 
radical.  

Our case is, perhaps, the diametric opposite of that of the people of Nazareth. Our too 
comfortable faith familiarity with Jesus can hinder us from seeing the radical, the new, the 
disturbing. Sometimes a bit of de-familiarisation would be good for us!! 

PRAYER   

 
Lord, take away dull familiarity and shake us up that we may ask ourselves honestly, “Who then is 
this?” Amen. 

 

http://www.marinoparish.ie/


 
MASS TIMES 
 
Mass is at 10.00am Monday to Saturday and at weekends the Vigil Mass is at 5.30pm. Mass on 
Sundays is at 9.15 and 11.00am.   
 
Mass Numbers continue to be restricted, social distancing will continue and attendees are asked to 
wear a face covering, use the hand sanitizers and leave their contact details in one of the safes for 
contact tracing.   
 
Admission will be on a first-come first-served basis, volunteers will be in attendance to assist with 
stewarding and we are dependent on your understanding and co-operation.   

Daily Mass will take place in St. Joseph’s Rosmini from Monday – Saturday at 10am and on Sunday 
at 10.30 a.m. only. Numbers are also confined to a maximum of 50 so please come early. 

For Funerals and Weddings the maximum number is capped at 50 in attendance.  
 
First Holy Communions, Confirmations and Baptisms are not permitted at present.   

 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

MASS SCHEDULE:  

 

Parish Church                                                                                                                                

Weekday Masses:    Monday to Friday:  10.00 a.m.                                      
Weekend Masses:    Saturday:                 10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                             
                         Sunday:               9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.                        
Please note there will be no 12.30p.m. Mass for now.                                                   

 

St. Joseph’s – Rosmini 

Weekday Masses:    Monday to Saturday: 10.00 a.m.                                      
Weekend Masse:    Sunday:               10.30 a.m.       

 __________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 



PETER’S PENCE 
 
The annual Peter’s pence collection takes place this weekend.  The Peter’s Pence Collection 
provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to carry out his charitable works around the world 
and will replace the usual Share (2nd) Collection. Please use Share envelope if you would like to 
make a contribution. 
 
 
SUMMER DUES 
 
Due to the Pandemic, the reserves of the Dublin Diocesan Common Fund, are at an all-time low. In 

order to address this shortfall the Diocese introduced a Summer Dues collection.  It is being taken 

up in the same way as the Christmas and Easter Dues and the Parish will benefit from the tax relief 

scheme on this contribution.  .  Summer Dues envelopes should by now have been delivered to 

every home in the Parish and are also available at the back of the church. 

The priests of the parish are grateful for the receipt of Dues which pays the  priests  of  the  Parish  

and  the  sick  and  retired priests of the Diocese 

We are very aware that everyone's situation has changed and very much appreciate your 

continued support and generosity.  

 
 
DCU BA in THEOLOGY and RELIGIOUS STUDIES - Scholarships Available 
 
This part-time course is a flexible programme aimed at mature students, with lectures on Thursday 
evenings and a handful of Saturdays throughout the year. Scholarships are available for new 
incoming students. More info at www.dcu.ie/dc300,  or contact John 
Murray (john.murray@dcu.ie). 
 
 
 
MARINO INSTITUTE OF EDUCATION 

Adult Education Certificate in Spirituality and Human Development 2021-2022 – for further 
information visit www.mie.ie/spirituality 

 
 
CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITARY   
 
               The Repository/Shop is open again every Tuesday and Thursday morning after              

10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. We have a good supply of sacramental 

mementos for boys and girls for all special occasions.     

Signed Mass Cards are also available from the Parish shop as well as the Sacristy.   

 

http://www.dcu.ie/dc300
mailto:john.murray@dcu.ie


BUILDING HOPE TASK FORCE 
 
Invitation to Parishioners:   
 
Archbishop Farrell has set up a Task Force under the title of Building Hope.  The Task Force aims to 
stimulate engagement with the whole diocesan family and shape an inclusive approach to a 
pastoral strategy appropriate to our times.  It is intended to support parish communities to 
undertake a radical renewal, looking to the future with creativity, enabling the Archdiocese of 
Dublin to act now, so as to give effective witness and service in the years ahead. 
 
You are invited to take part in this consultation.  There is a video, a prayer and a form on the 
www.dublindiocese.ie website.  Please watch the video from the Archbishop and join with your 
family to pray and to discuss the future of the Church together.  It is hoped that you might 
nominate one member of your family to return to the website and make a contribution by filling 
out the form. 
The consultation form will remain online until the 18th July 2021.  
 

CHILDRENS CORNER  

The theme is 'Miracles of Jesus' 

 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED: 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Dave Drennan, John Bridgeman, Annie Bridgeman, 

Tom Ward, Caroline Murphy, Sheila Cox, 

Paul Nolan, Margaret Fitzgerald, Muriel Kirwan, 

Eileen Keenan, Peter Keenan, Peter Keenan Jnr., 

Cathy Cloherty, Rosaleen & Michael Grant, 

James & Margaret Duffy, Capt. Jack O’Carroll, 

Monzie O’Carroll, George & Mary Wilson. 

http://www.dublindiocese.ie/

